
Application Reminder 
Inbox x 

 
Administrative 

Assistant 

 Oct 1, 2019, 10:23 AM (6 days ago) 

Good morning, Just a reminder that applications are due this Friday before 
the end of the day. Kathy Kathy Daub-Stearns Administrative Assistant 
Please note my 
 

 
Rathgeb, Veronica 
 

Oct 4, 2019, 2:05 PM (3 days ago)   
 to me 

 
 

Good Afternoon, 

  

Here is CUSI’s application and attachments for Richmond’s FY21.  Shortly after I received your 

first email with the deadline date, I emailed Josh to let him know that our budget will not be 

Board approved until our October 24
th

 meeting.  He suggested to let you know that I have 

submitted last year’s request and let you know that if there are any changes I will let you know 

by the end of October or early November,  (email dated 9.16.19).  Similarly, our Annual Report 

for FY19 will be approved at this same meeting and I will forward it along at the same time. 

  

Have a nice weekend! 

Vickie 
CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT 

TRUST. 
 

 

Please note that this communication and any response to it will be maintained as a public record 

and may be subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Act. 

5 Attachments 
  
  

 


